
CARL ANNISON BOROUGH COUNTY COUNCILLOR (SOUTH) 2024 ANNUAL REPORT 

The following have been going on throughout the year 

• Successful in obtaining £260,000 for a signal crossing on Beccles Road from Active 

Travel England and the work could start in November 2024 as money has to be spent 

by 2024/2025 

• From County Councillor`s budget the three schools in Bradwell, Woodlands School, 

Hillside School and Homefield School from Norfolk County Councillor`s budget now 

have flashing 20 mph signs in place 

• A white line junction at Carrow Way Drive and Ollands Road has been completed 

• Ongoing problems on the Persimmon Site regarding Remis Management Company 

on Phase 4 with litter bins.  Everything has now been signed over to Remis to carry 

out paperwork and will be visiting area three times per week for litter picks and 

emptying of bins 

• The local Centre on Bluebell Meadow has now built out with Sainsburys, a 

hairdresser, subway and another food outlay and it is good to see this finally finished 

• Cabinet has recently agreed S106 money.  For Bradwell South Burnett Road 

Playground will receive £35,794.52 to upgrade the play equipment and The King 

Charles Coronation Garden will receive £9,100.48  

• A143 Bradwell to Fritton a speed road study will be carried out by Norfolk County 

Council sometime in June in the aim to get the speed limit reduced to 40 or 50 mph.  

After go to consultation this is hoped to be completed in 2025 

   

 

 


